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USD 204 Out of District Student Policy 
 
 

 
1. If a student or family moves out of the district during a school year, they 
will be given the option to finish the school year as long as they are in good 
standing.  

2. All out-of-district students who were enrolled during the 2014-15 school 
year and after will be allowed to stay if they complete the out-of-district 
request form yearly and remain a student in good standing.   

3. Instructional/licensed staff members who do not live in the district will be 
allowed to complete the out-of-district request form for their students to 
enroll in the district. Those students can stay in the district for the duration 
of their employment and the students remain in good standing.  

4. Elementary students who move to a different elementary boundary area 
will be allowed to finish the year at their current elementary school but will 
need to enroll in their home elementary school at the start of the next 
academic year.  

5. All parents/guardians will provide proof of residency on annual basis. 
 
 


